
The questions posed for an article on localities published in New Zealand Doctor Rata Aotearoa on 
30 March 2022 

 
 

1. What do you think localities will be, who will their members be, and who will “own” 
and govern them?  
2. How has your understanding of what they will be changed since the reforms were 
announced?  
3. How will localities contribute to what the Government refers to as primary and 
community care’s “foundational” role in the health sector?  
4. How much will localities help address primary care workforce and funding 
problems?  
5. How much will localities help achieve health equity?  
6. What do you think of the reform legislation timeframes for localities?  

 


